Shelagh Delaney

From:

MaryEllen Cummings < momcummings@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 20, 2023 7:14 PM

To:

Shelagh Delaney

Subject:

Re: PB2023-34 Oliver 86 Miles St. 2 Family

Dear Mr. Duncan and members of the Harwich Planning Board.

Here we go again!! The same presentation for the past 8 months, Still trying to circumvent the real intention of by law 325T-51N

It is a total insult to all the abutters to only have changed the original plans by 340 square feet. We hope that the board will take action and vote NO to this proposal. Sincerely, Paul and Mary Ellen Cummings 92 Miles St. Harwichport,Ma. 02646

Get Outlook for iOS